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And

Geraldine Knatz, Executive Director
P.O. Box 151

San Pedro, CA 90733-0151

t Project Draft EIS/EL
provements, particul

connections to the waterfront and sustainability feature
on parking s_trpcture,s — have been incorporated into t

project elements such as “gree
ect.

Also, at a tlme when alternative transportation to reduce traffic congestlon and carbon emissions
has become acritical part of any California planning proposal, the provision for extension of the
Red Car lme is a commendable step toward this regional and statewide goal.

We look forward to working with the Port, City, and local organizations in the Harbor Area to
help implement t:he public access improvements identified in the Project. We invite you to contact
us to discuss prOJcct 1mplementat10n opportunities.

Sincergly,

Sam Schuchat
Executive Officer,
Coastal Conservancy
- ’ 1330 Broadway, 13th Floor
Qakland, California 94612-2512

510-286:1015 Fax:510:286:0470
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